

SPONSORSHIP

Our goal for 2024 is to raise at least \$35,000 at a lively musical showcase extravaganza jam-packed with performances and inspiring stories by successful musical alumni and current students. We promise that it will be bigger and more exciting than ever!

All sponsors will receive tickets to the April 6th concert and be listed on Shepherd University School of Music website, semi-annual calendar, and On the Move! newsletter.

Impresario: \$10,000 (12 tickets)
Director: \$5,000 (10 tickets)
Virtuoso: \$2,500 (8 tickets)
Conductor: \$1,000 (4 tickets)
Concertmaster: \$500 (2 tickets)
Friend: \$250 (1 ticket)

Yes! I want to support our music students:

□ \$5,000 □ \$2,500 □ \$1,000 □ Other
All contributions are tax deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law.
\square Enclosed is the full amount, with a check made payable to the Shepherd University Foundation.
\square I want to make a donation but decline the tickets, making my sponsorships fully tax deductible.
☐ Credit card donations may be made online at https://www.shepherd.edu/music/donate-to-music-scholarships/ or by calling Meg Patterson at (304) 876-5021.
☐ I will be making my contribution through a gift of securities. <i>A member of the Shepherd University Foundation staff will follow-up with instructions.</i>

For questions, please contact Sherri Janelle, Executive Vice President, Shepherd University Foundation at (304) 876-5043 or sjanelle@shepherd.edu.

Please print out and mail this completed form to the Shepherd University Foundation, P.O. Box 5000, Shepherdstown, WV 25443.